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Hoping you all had a good Easter Week. The winner of the ‘Easter Bunnet’ Competition is Celine 

Parker.   Well done.                                                                                                                   

 

 

   

This term will be very busy for all children with our school 

show in July. Please read the notice board regularly for 

updates and costume requirements it is impossible for 

teachers to speak individually to parents and class time is 

reduced when we have to deal with many questions. 

It is for this reason each group has a parent liaison who will 

answer queries and help organise costumes; ie;   measure 

children. Should you need assistance please ask these parents, 

if they cannot assist they will find out for you. We thank these 

parents for putting themselves out to assist in the smooth 

running of the event.  

Attend classes weekly for confidence and knowledge of parts. 

Anyone continually missing classes will not be able to perform 

as it disrupts not just each pupil’s knowledge but the whole 

classes ability to work together. 

Congratulations to Miss Kerry who is expecting a baby in the 

Autumn Term. We are really excited for her and her family. 

Also to Eve Leslie Carter who has been accepted for Elmhurst 

Ballet School to start in September.  

Laura White has been awarded a place at Laine Theatre Arts 

and Bethany Wareing who has trained with Miss Fiona and 

been with us the past year is going onto either The Royal 

Conservatoire Scotland or Tring both to further her ballet 

training.  

Sophie O’Brien has a place at Bird College, Sidcup.  

April   

Amelia Andrews – centre hard 
worker of the month.  

Susanna Trimble – achiever of 
the month – huge improvement 
in performance at festivals . 

New - Kilburn  

School Closed  

Group facebook 

page- join for 

updates  
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Ballet Workshop 

We have an ex Royal Ballet Dancer coming to do a Ballet 

Workshop with us on Thursday 17 July after the show. It will 

include classwork, costumes and repertoire from La Fille Ma 

Gardee. This is a unique opportunity with limited places left. 

Please book asap if interested.  £5 deposit 

Parents will be able to  watch a small showcase of works at 

the end. 

Grade 2-4 4.30-6pm - £12 

Grade 5 upwards 6-8pm - £17 

All welcome, come along - be inspired. 

 

Contemporary Classes this term 

2pm Grade 5/6/ Inter Foundation 

3.15pm Intermediate/Advanced 

April 26th 

May 3rd 

May 24th 

June 7th 

June 14th 

Dates for your Diary; 

5 May - classes as normal 

Half Term - 26-31 May 

18 June - Modern Exams 

26 June & 3 July - Dress Rehearsal 

4 & 5th July – School Show 

14 July -End of term 

15 & 16 July  - Greek exams tbc 

17th July – Ballet workshop 

24- 29 July - Corby Festival 

15 September -New Term 

October -Ruby Ginner Awards 

 

 

 Fantastic results at Northampton Festival 

Bursary winners Harriet Quinn & Sophie O’Brien tied 

Foundation Bursary Ella Beardsley 

Most Promising Boy Harry Stanton 

Outstanding Modern Performance Lewis Starr 

Choeography Lewis, Iona Andrews & 

Celine Infield 
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